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Nau Mai Haere Mai Whakatau Mai 
Welcome Everyone

We recommend wearing a mask for the service.

Photo:  Hayden Brown, Thy Kingdom Come
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Christ Church 3pm
Christ Church 10am also livestreamed

at whanganuianglicans.org.nz/live 
St Chad's 9:45am
St Luke's 10am
St Mary's 11am

St Oswald's 10am
St Peter's 5pm



All Saints Wednesday's at 10am

OUR SERVICES NEXT SUNDAY 12th JUNE

OFFICE CLOSURE

The office will be closed on Thursday 9th June and will
reopen on Friday 10th June at 10am. We apologise for any

inconvenience.

SMALL GROUP LEADER TRAINING

On Saturday, 18th June, our Small Group Leaders gather
again to dive deeper into what it means to lead our small

groups deeper into Jesus, deeper into community and
deeper into our city.

Please pray for our Leaders as they serve our groups
faithfully each week.

If you would be interested in joining a small group or
becoming a small group leader feel free to contact Tabea:

tabea@whanganuianglicans.org.nz

https://www.whanganuianglicans.org.nz/live
https://www.whanganuianglicans.org.nz/live
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SOUL LAB 

ALPHA

This month's Prayer & Praise
service will be on Sunday 12th
June, 7pm at Christ Church.
Please note this is a change
from the usual rhythm, it will
return back to the first Sunday
of the month in July.  We look
forward to seeing you there.

The weather has turned rather cold in recent days, albeit with a lovely sunny
time for a few hours during the middle of the day, but it’s certainly time for the
winter woolies in the shade! In line with this, we will move the 8.30am service

to 3pm on Sunday afternoons beginning on Sunday 12 June and running
through the winter months to the end of September. The aim will be to meet

for coffee at 3pm with the Eucharist service beginning at 3.15pm finishing soon
after 4pm.

CHRIST CHURCH 8:30am SERVICE TIME CHANGE

Alpha is happening Wednesday
nights in Term 3!
Start thinking and praying about
who you could invite along.
If you would like to help in any
way, as a table host, as part of
the prayer team, helping out in
the kitchen or providing a meal
or dessert, please contact the
Parish Office.

PRAYER & PRAISE IN JUNE
Our topic this week is Being

Anglican Part 1.
Christ Church Sanctuary on

Wednesdays @ 7:15pm
Contact Rev. Adrian Tofts if
you have any questions on

021 068 0550.

Discipleship Camp is coming up! It's
going to be an awesome camp! 

The theme is becoming 
apprentices to Jesus.

17-19th June for years 9-13
at Forest Lakes, Ōtaki.

It costs $130 but we don't want this
to be a barrier to you coming to

camp.  Register your interest with
Nathan Thomas

youth@whanganuianglicans.org.nz

YOUTH - DISCIPLESHIP
CAMP
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CONTACT DETAILS
Co-Vicars: 

Revs Billy & Caleb Rowe
243 Wicksteed Street

Tues-Fri 10am-2pm
06 345 7723   PO Box 4050

office@whanganuianglicans.org.nz

PRAYER CHAIN
Would you like us to pray for you?
Call Sue Tarry: 027 667 5707  or
Rosemary Anderson: 06 342 1722

Tues - Fri 10am - 2pm
Office Hours

www.whanganuianglicans.org.nz

If you need someone to chat to,
a meal cooked, some prayer

or any other support
please be in touch with

Louise Rostron - 06 344 5955
who oversees the pastoral team

or see other contacts below:
Claudia-Ann Voss - 06 344 3442

(8.30 ChCh)
Bennie Muller - 06 347 8332

(10am ChCh)
Sue Lacy - 06 345 2211

(St Chad's)
Lesley Willemsen - 06 345 5035 

(St Oswald's)
Joy McGregor - 06 342 7763 

(St John's)
Lee Tucker-Ramage - 06 343 1303

(All Saints & St Mary's)
Ana Fletcher - 021 036 2743

(St Peter's)
Chris Kirby - 022 368 0221

(St Luke's)

PASTORAL TEAM
Tuesdays - High School Small Groups
7:30-9pm @ Christ Church, Wicksteed St
Fridays - ALL IN Youth Group y7-13, 
5-7:30pm @ St Peter's Koromiko Rd,
incudes dinner and drop offs (if needed).
For updates check the Youth Facebook
Page or contact Nathan
youth@whanganuianglicans.org.nz

YOUTH GROUP

The City Mission is seeking donations
of cooking oil, soap powder, dish
detergent, soap, margarine, tinned
corn, toilet paper, toothpaste, tinned
spaghetti, cat & dog food.

CITY MISSION

If you need support please contact
Louise, Pastoral Care Coordinator on 
021 106 3066 

ESSENTIAL SHOPPING

PARISH FAIR
If you're sorting through some
cupboards or  emptying your
house do remember the Parish Fair
and donate your goods to us.  Save
the date: 5th November 2022


